
 

 

 

 

 

 

July17, 2018 

 

Ms. Cherilyn Belt 

14800 Enterprise Dr. 4C 

Dallas, TX 75234 

 

Dear Ms. Belt: 

 

 On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and residents of Farmers 

Branch, I want to thank you for your generous donation of $1,043.27.  

 

 These funds will be used to enhance the area where the memorial bench honoring 

your mother, Zell Graham is located. A planting of trees will be installed this fall. This 

lasting tribute to your mother will be enjoyed by many park visitors as well as those 

patrons enjoying the views from the library. 

 

 Once again, the Council and I thank you. 

     

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

 


